National
Airports

Corporation
PAPUA NEW GUINEA

INVITATION FOR EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST
PORT MORESBY INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT
TERMINAL CLEANING SERVICES

The National Airports Corporation of Papua New Guinea is pleased to invite qualified and
experienced cleaning confractors to express their interests in providing comprehensive
cleaning services for Port Moresby International Airport (PMIA). We are seeking a dedicated
partner fo uphold the highest standards of cleanliness and hygiene in this critical fransportation
hub.

National Airports Corporation (NAC) invites tenders from suitably qualified services providers
with the capacity for provision of Airport Terminals Cleaning Services.

All queries shall be directed through the Managing Director, National Airports Corporation
Limited. P.O. Box 684, Boroko, NCD and for Attention: General Manager PMIA on felephone
(675) 324,4867 or email on priacleaningtender@nac.com.pg.

Tender documents will be issued from the office indicated below upon evidence of payment
of a non-refundable fee of K1000.00 per tender document by Bank Cheque only paid to the
NAC Finance Section located at NAC Office, 7mile, NCD

NAC PMIA OFFICE
Level 1 Domestic Terminal
Port Moresby International Airport
National Airports Corporation
7Mile, Port Moresby

The Tender shall be lodged in the NAC Airport Cleaning Services Tender Box at the above
location. The closing date of the Tender is Monday 31st March 2025 at 16:30 hours. No late
Tenders will be accepted.

The National Airport Corporation is anticipating to award this Airport Terminal Cleaning Services
contract by mid-April 2025.

Authorized by

Dominic Kaumu, ML OBE
a/Managing Director and CEO




